
Dear Pa  ent,

The year is quickly coming to a close. We would like to thank you for con  nuing to 
allow us to care for you and your family.

As a reminder, most dental insurance plans are based on a calendar year. The same 
is true of Flexible Spending and Health Savings Accounts.

If you are in need of dental care, please call us soon to schedule an appointment 
before the end of the year, as our schedule does fi ll up quickly. We will be happy to 
fi nd a convenient  me for you.

651-770-3831
Maplewood Dental Associates, P.A. team

 POS® Reorder # 1208110


